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Why are bursaries important and why particularly Bishops bursaries?  To answer this we must determine 

what the primary benefit of a Bishops education is. 

 

The strong case is that the School has, does and will continue to produce boys who go on to make a 

difference and do so because of their Bishops education. 

 

Steering South Africa in a different direction requires great leaders and excellent education and schools 

like Bishops play a leading role in producing both. 

 

Fee income does not generate enough funds to cover bursaries and there are many boys in previously 

disadvantaged communities who are highly talented and with the education Bishops could provide will 

go on to make an enormous difference in South Africa. These boys will be denied this opportunity 

because they can’t afford what Bishops has to offer.  

 

It is with this in mind that the Extra Term Initiative was implemented and to date, thanks to the 

generosity of families, ODs and corporates, we have been able to offer a Bishops education to 9 talented 

boys.  This tax deductible gift could change a boys future… it only takes one person, in the words of 

Latimer, “to light such a candle …”. 

 

Should you require additional information, please contact Nikki Matthews in the Trust office or if you 

wish to pledge your support please click here. 
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